
 

 

 
June 7, 2012 

 
Note to file 
 

EA 0809-004 
NICO Project, Fortune Minerals Limited   

 
To parties: 
 

Re:   Public hearing dates - letter from Tlicho Government  
 
The Review Board has received a letter from the Tlicho Government dated June 4, 
2012 (attached) regarding proposed hearing dates for the NICO Project.   The letter 
asks the Review Board to reschedule the hearing dates from the week of July 30 – 
August 3 to October 2012.  
 
Parties are asked to submit their views on the matter to the Review Board by 5 pm 
on June 11.  
 
The Review Board will consider the correspondence from the Tlicho Government 
and parties at its scheduled meeting June 12-14, 2012.   
 

Sincerely, 

 

(original signed by) 
Chuck Hubert 
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer 
Mackenzie Valley Review Board 
Ph: (867) 766-7052 
Fx: (867) 766-7074 
chubert@reviewboard.ca 
Web: reviewboard.ca  
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